

Waringstown P.S. Nursery News

June 2016



End of Term

It is hard to believe that our children are in the last month of their Nursery Year! We hope they will enjoy all the exciting things that are happening this month, especially their end of Year Concert which takes place on Thursday 16th June. Our topic this month is holidays & sea Creatures and we will be talking and learning about

- Places we visit on holiday
- How we travel on holidays
- Travel agents
- Creatures that live in the sea
- Getting Ready for P.1.



Rubgy in the Nursery



The children enjoyed learning new skills when Grant Martin came into the Nursery for three weeks with his team of helpers. They played tag games and throwing and catching games. They also had a go at kicking a rugby ball and aiming at a target. We really appreciate Grant coming in and giving of his time and energy for free.

SPORTS DAY - Thurs 2 June

Our Nursery children will be taking part in Sports day along with the main school, however they will be using the separate fenced off area just to the left of the MUGA pitch. Please bring your own seats and be seated before the races begin at 9.30am. Our races will last approx 45 mins. After this, if your child has siblings in another class and wishes to stay with you to watch more races, they are welcome to – please inform Mrs Emerson or Mrs Giplin that morning. We will provide light refreshments for the children in the Nursery and tea or coffee will be served at 10.30am in the Mall in the main school building.

PLEASE SEND £12 NURSERY FUND MONEY FOR JUNE—THANK YOU!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thurs 02 June - Sports Day 9.30am

Weds 15 June - P.1.Induction Afternoon Fri 10 June-School fete at 6-9.30pm

Thurs 16- End of Year concert beginning at 10am in assembly hall

Friday 24 June - Last day of term for Nursery children



Waringstown P.S. Nursery News

June 2016



Spare Uniforms

We now have enough spare uniforms in the Nursery to give children as a change of clothing so we do not require any uniforms that you may have finished with this year! If you know friends or family who may have a child starting you may wish to give the uniform to them.

TRIP TO W5



We had a very successful final trip to W5 in Belfast. The children learnt lots of interesting facts about minibeasts and had fun putting together different body parts of an ant. They created their own bugs using sticky noodles. They also had time to spend on the climbing area and the free play zones. To see what they got up to have a look at the photos on the school's Website: www.waringstownps.co.uk

Thank you to the parents who have helped with a number of different trips throughout the year.

June Birthdays!



Happy birthday this month to Amelia, Maia and Nicholas! We celebrate birthdays on a **Friday**. Look out for your child's photograph on our birthday board. If you wish you may send a cake or buns to school on the Friday!

New Play house



A new outdoor play house has been ordered for the Nursery playground and we are hopeful that it will be installed before the end of term. This has been purchased with funds that were raised from the sponsored cycle, the film afternoon and money that will be raised at the school fete.

Thank you for your continued support!

INDUCTION AFTERNOON

Don't forget the Primary One Induction afternoon on Monday 13 June at 1.45-2.45pm. Your child's P.1. teacher will be calling over to see your child in the Nursery and you will have a photograph of them with your child to look at over the summer.



Thank-you to all parents for your continued support and encouragement throughout the year. We have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know your child and hope they have learned skills for life during their Nursery Year. We wish them every success as they move to Primary One and a happy and safe Summer Holiday! Mrs Emerson & Mrs Gilpin.